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Help Make Our Summer Fete a Success — Here’s How You Can Support:
Dear Arunside Families,

Our Summer Fete is coming up on Friday 4th July 2025, and we’re so excited to bring the school
community together for this much-loved event! But we can’t do it without your support.

Here are 4 simple but vital ways you can help us make the day a big success:

1. Most importantly — Sign up to volunteer!

Without enough volunteers, we simply can’t run the event. Whether you can spare an hour or help all
afternoon, we’d love to have you on board.
Sign up here: https://volunteersignup.org/YD3JJ

2. Donate a raffle prize (or ask your employer to!)

We're looking for vouchers, experiences, products, or services—anything that would make a great prize.
Business donors will be promoted on our PTA Facebook page and in our newsletter!

3. Contribute to the Tombolas on Non-Uniform Day on Friday 25" June 2025

On this day we will be collecting for both the Tombola and Bottle Tombola games, so please consider
donating bottles (spirits, wine, beer, fizzy etc) or fun good quality tombola-friendly items.
Bottles can only be handed in by an adult!

4. Donate good quality soft toys

Soft toys are always a hit with the children! Please check they're in good condition and freshly washed if
possible. Your donations can be left by the second-hand uniform collection in the school reception area.

Every little bit helps, and all funds raised go toward enriching the school experience for all Arunside

pupils.
Thank you so much for being part of our amazing school community—we truly appreciate your support!

With warmest regards,
Your Arunside PTA Team
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